LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

FRIDAY 11th APRIL 2014 1.30PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
Ste Cuddy, Steve Evans, Keith Graham (Chairperson), David Higham, Ste Hunt, Tommy Hutchinson, Ian Littlewood, Colin McCall (DAO). 
APOLOGIES
Ian Pickett and David Smith.
MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MINUTES
· The mobile TV cameramen in the Paddock have now been briefed to continue moving as they cover the game. This is to be monitored.
TICKETING UPDATE
· THE DAO gave an update as ticket office staff were very busy.
· The Norwich away game is sold out for ambulant and non-disabled, however some wheelchair bays are still available. 
· The Hillsborough Memorial game is sold out in respect of wheelchairs; however some ambulant and non-disabled tickets remain available. 
· Chelsea at home is sold out.

· Remaining tickets for Newcastle at home is to be confirmed.

· The last date for renewal of season tickets is 23rd May 2014.

· Auto renewal membership will take place between 13th and 16th May 2014. New applicant payments and previously failed payments will be taken between 19th and 22nd May 2014. The 2014-15 season payments for new applicants will be taken on 2nd May 2014.

FUNDING
· The Treasurer is investigated purchase of pens as a means of advertising.

· Flowers have been purchased and sent on behalf of the LDSA for the Hillsborough Memorial Service by Ste Hunt.
DLO UPDATE
· LDSA president is checking his availability for an interview for our next Podcast. The Podcast manager is to follow up with the DAO  next week.
· The LFC Ability Counts versus Mersey Marauders inaugural game was a success and seen as a good morale building exercise, and good for future LGBT awareness. The event was also used as part of the clubs week of action and published on the Level Playing Field website as part of the LPF week of action. Still in discussion is the idea of players either wearing or signing LDSA t-shirts or an awareness visit to Melwood, also as part of LPF week of action.
· The LDSA have received an e-mail by an individual that is stating they have spoken to the ticket office and been directed back the LDSA for match tickets. They have been informed by our secretary that the ticket office only deal in tickets and not the LDSA. The DAO has investigated these unfounded claims and briefed ticket office staff to what they are already practicing, that they sell tickets, not us.

· The Social Secretary is to choose a variety of pictures from the Christmas function for the committee to pick one as part of a memento for club manager Brendan Rodgers.
MEMBERSHIP

· A meeting is to be set up between the DAO and the membership sub-committee with regard issuing of the new membership cards.

· The DAO is to source ‘post friendly’ items that can be used for new member gifts as the scarves will soon run out. 
PODCAST
· The latest Podcast has now been uploaded to the LFC website on our webpage. The Chairperson is to e-mail members to inform them, and the Podcast manager is to upload to our social network sites.
AOB

· Six newly manufactured sympathy cards at £3 each were approved by the committee. The Petty cash holder is to reimburse the manufacturer.  
NEXT MEETING
· Friday 9th May 2014. The DAO is to book the relevant location. 
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or by contacting us on our LDSA telephone number 07507 189263. All calls will be either answered or your message recorded. The membership secretary will attempt to respond to all calls as soon as possible.
